St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Donations for TUK

September 27, 2022

Dear parents/guardians,

In partnership with our Parish, our school will once again be collecting items to send to the northern community of Tuktoyaktuk in The Yukon. This is partnership that our Parish and the school have been involved with for many years now, which has been a way to foster a friendship with a faraway Parish while helping families who may need some extra support. For the remainder of October, the St. Patrick CWL can send packages of warm clothing items to our sister school in TUK with free shipping.

Items most in need include:

- -Children's leotards/leggings
- -undershirts
- -warm socks
- -lined work gloves
- -toques
- -coloured markers
- -activity books
- -pencils/pens.

You are welcome to bring your item(s) for Tuk to the school on our Open House on Thursday, September 29th. You are also welcome to send any item(s) to school with your child. Lastly, new, or clean 'nearly new' items can be placed in the TUK hamper on the piano in the Parish Hall as well.

If you are able to help us out in collecting items for our Parish and TUK, the school will be gathering items between Tuesday, September 27th and Friday, October 21st. Donated items will be left in our front foyer to be packaged up for our Parish.

Thank you again for all your support!

Mr. C. Minutillo Mr. C. Wells Principal Vice-principal

151 Dairy Ave, Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2 **Tel:** 1 (613) 354.2255 **Auto Attendant:** 1 (613) 354.6257 **Toll Free:** 1 (800) 581.1116 **Fax:** 1 (613) 354.0351 info@alcdsb.on.ca